
RESIDENT CURATOR PROGRAM – LAHEY LOST VALLEY   

July 27, 2019 OPEN HOUSE 

OPEN HOUSE SUMMARY 

An open house was held at Lahey Lost Valley on July 27th from noon to 3pm, to provide visitors 

an opportunity to tour the house and its grounds. 

The names of five attendees were captured on the sign-in sheet.  Also in attendance were: 

• David Buchta, FCPA, Heritage Conservation Branch Manager 

• Ed Ehlers, FCPA, Heritage Conservation Operations Manager  

• Stephanie Langton, FCPA, Resident Curator Program Manager 

• John Hopkins, FCPA, Volunteer  

A total of ten visitors attended the event. At least three attendees indicated serious interest in 

submitting an application for curatorship.  

The deadline for submitting applications for the Lahey Lost Valley property is Monday, August 

12th, 2019. 


